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09-003072     Unconscious person
        Call Received By: Earls, M

        Incident Address : 82 Highway 2
                           Oldtown              ID 83822
        Responding Officers: Slinger, J, Martinez, B
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: 138           Time Reported: 05:32      Time Dispatched: 05:34
                            Time Arrived : 05:41      Time Completed : 05:55

        Unit: 58            Time Reported: 05:32      Time Dispatched: 05:35
                            Time Arrived : 05:41      Time Completed : 05:55

        Unit: BCEM          Time Reported: 05:32      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 05:49

        Unit: NPA           Time Reported: 05:32      Time Dispatched: 05:38
                            Time Arrived : 05:39      Time Completed : 05:49

        Narrative:
138***PENDING***119
Dispatch Summary:  Deputies responded to assist medical personnel with a
patient.
_______________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003073     Trespassing
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 1225 9th St
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Roberts, R
        Disposition : CJA

        Unit: PR1           Time Reported: 08:01      Time Dispatched: 08:11
                            Time Arrived : 08:01      Time Completed : 09:15

        Narrative:

Dispatch Summary:Officer requested a case for criminal trespass.

 ...
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09-003074     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Hale, J

        Incident Address : Kelso Lake Rd & Bandy Rd
                           Spirit Lake          ID 83869
        Responding Officers: Drake, J
        Disposition : UTL

        Unit: 119           Time Reported: 07:55      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 14:00      Time Completed : 08:25

        Narrative:
119***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy was advised of an injured stray dog.

 ...

09-003075     Extra Patrol Requests/E-mail
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 4867 Highway 2
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Drake, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 119           Time Reported: 08:16      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 08:44

        Narrative:
119***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputies were advised of request for extra patrol.

 ...

09-003076     Felony Warrant Arrest
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 110 S Treat St
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Drake, J
        Disposition : 2

        Unit: 119           Time Reported: 09:27      Time Dispatched: 10:03
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                            Time Arrived : 09:28      Time Completed : 10:48

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary:  Garold D David of Newport, dob 10/21/1963, was arrested on a
felony warrant out of Pend Oreille County, WA.
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________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003077     Abandoned Vehicle
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 4400 Colburn-culver Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
       Responding Officers: Mattingley, C

        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 09:37      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 10:11

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of a vehicle abandoned in a parking
lot.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003078     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Hale, J

        Incident Address : 1205 Highway 2; ste 102
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Ogg, M, Hughes, K
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP93          Time Reported: 09:45      Time Dispatched: 09:56
                            Time Arrived : 10:00      Time Completed : 10:08

        Unit: SP98          Time Reported: 09:45      Time Dispatched: 09:56
                            Time Arrived : 10:00      Time Completed : 10:08

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Officers responded to report of deceased animal in a
parking lot.
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 ...
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09-003079     Misdemeanor Warrant Arrest
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 200 Pine St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 10:09      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 10:11      Time Completed : 10:20

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Donald Ardell Sullivan, 55, Cocolalla, was arrested on a
misdemeanor warrant.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003080     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Hale, J

        Incident Address : 604 5th Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Haines, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 10:14      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 10:47

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Officer contacted a citizen with questions.

 ...

09-003081     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Kile, J
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        Incident Address : 713 Spades Rd
                           Sagle                ID 83860
        Responding Officers: Frye, C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 42            Time Reported: 10:28      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 10:35

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy contacted a citizen who had questions regarding the

02/27/09                   Bonner County Dispatch 911                        212
05:03                Daily Activity Log, with Law Narrative          Page:     5

                               Date: 02/26/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
laws governing telemarketers.

 ...

09-003082     Theft of Property
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : 81 Sonsie Ln
                           Spirit Lake          ID 83869
        Responding Officers: Frye, C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 42            Time Reported: 10:53      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 11:06

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of theft of firewood.

 ...

09-003083     Sex Offender Failing to Regist
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : 21 Highway 2
                           Oldtown              ID 83822
        Responding Officers: Frye, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 42            Time Reported: 11:14      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 11:33

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of location of a non-compliant sex
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offender.

 ...

09-003084     Accident Slide off
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : Eastside Rd & E Settlement Rd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Drake, J
        Disposition : NR
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        Unit: 119           Time Reported: 11:36      Time Dispatched: 11:42
                            Time Arrived : 11:48      Time Completed : 11:49

        Narrative:
119***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:Deputy responded to report of a tractor trailer slid off the
roadway, road partially blocked.

 ...

09-003085     Non Injury Accident
        Call Received By: Hale, J

        Incident Address : 478000 Highway 95
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Hutter, M, Cornelius, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 4001          Time Reported: 11:41      Time Dispatched: 11:47
                            Time Arrived : 11:51      Time Completed : 11:58

        Unit: 4002          Time Reported: 11:41      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 11:52      Time Completed : 11:58

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Officers responded to a non-injury accident.

 ...

09-003086     Suspicious Person/Circumstance
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        Call Received By: Hale, J

        Incident Address : 1212 Michigan St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Ryan, E, Haines, J
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 11:49      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:05

        Unit: SP54          Time Reported: 11:49      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:06

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Officer responded to a report of a suspicious
object.
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 ...

09-003087     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : 478000 Highway 95; SB
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Haines, J, Cornelius, J
        Disposition : UTL

        Unit: 4002          Time Reported: 11:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:08

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 11:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:06

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Ponderay officers were notified of a reckless
vehicle.

 ...

09-003088     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : 478000 Highway 95; SB
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Haines, J, Cornelius, J
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        Disposition :

        Unit: 4002          Time Reported: 11:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:08

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 11:56      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:06

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Sandpoint officers were notified of a reckless
vehicle.

 ...
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09-003089     Fraud
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 209 W High Blvd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Roberts, R
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: PR1           Time Reported: 12:55      Time Dispatched: 12:57
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 12:58

        Narrative:
***PENDING***   Officer requested a case for fraudulent use of a financial
transaction card.

 ...

09-003090     Welfare Check
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 835 Kootenai Cutoff Rd; 25
                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Hutter, M
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 4001          Time Reported: 13:35      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 13:35      Time Completed : 13:42
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:     Officer requested a case for a welfare check.

 ...

09-003091     Information
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 4005 N Boyer Rd ; Juvenile Detention
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Haines, J
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 13:37      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 13:38      Time Completed : 13:52

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Officer requested a case number for information.
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 ...

09-003092     Information
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : 1100 Airport Way
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Haines, J, Coon C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 13:50      Time Dispatched: 13:52
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 13:56

        Unit: SP50          Time Reported: 13:50      Time Dispatched: 13:56
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 14:10

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for information about a fire drill.

 ...
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09-003093     Misdemeanor Arrest
        Call Received By: Kile, J

        Incident Address : S Boyer Ave & Highway 2
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 14:00      Time Dispatched: 14:06
                            Time Arrived : 14:08      Time Completed : 14:37

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Donna M Syth, 34, Sandpoint, was arrested on a misdemeanor
warrant.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...
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09-003094     Animal Problem
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : Sunnyside Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Van Stone, D
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: AC1           Time Reported: 14:17      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 14:17      Time Completed : 14:18

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Report to cover a found dog.

 ...

09-003095     Fraud
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : Little Blacktail Rd
                           Careywood            ID 83809
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        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C, BCSO
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 14:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 15:49

        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 14:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 19:25

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Deputy responded to report of fraud.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003096     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 10th St & Albeni Rd
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Roberts, R
        Disposition : CLO

        Unit: PR1           Time Reported: 10:15      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 14:44      Time Completed : 14:45
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Case for a dog complaint.

 ...

09-003097     Tobacco Violation
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 410 S Division St ; Sandpoint High Schoo
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Chamberlain, S
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP34          Time Reported: 15:13      Time Dispatched: 15:13
                            Time Arrived : 15:13      Time Completed : 15:15

        Narrative:
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Dispatch Summary Statement:   Case for a minor in possession of tobacco.

 ...

09-003098     Animal Problem
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 1105 Michigan St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Haines, J
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP31          Time Reported: 15:19      Time Dispatched: 15:25
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 15:35

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:   Case for an animal problem.

 ...
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09-003099     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : Old Orchard Rd
                           Cocolalla            ID 83813
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 15:45      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 15:50

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for a dog complaint.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...
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09-003100     Animal Problem
        Call Received By: Read, B

        Incident Address : 405 Woodland Dr
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 15:07      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:47

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for animal problem.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003101     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : Schweitzer Cutoff Rd & N Boyer Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ, Dressel R
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 16:16      Time Dispatched: 16:31
                            Time Arrived : 16:40      Time Completed : 17:04

        Unit: SP51          Time Reported: 16:16      Time Dispatched: 16:19
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:57
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        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for a reckless driver.

 ...

09-003102     Unsecure Premises
        Call Received By: Wurm, C

        Incident Address : 616 Crystal Springs Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ
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        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 16:21      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:31

        Narrative:
278***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for unsecured premiss.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003103     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : Schweitzer Cutoff Rd & N Boyer Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ, Dressel R
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 16:16      Time Dispatched: 16:31
                            Time Arrived : 16:40      Time Completed : 17:04

        Unit: SP51          Time Reported: 16:16      Time Dispatched: 16:19
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 16:57

        Narrative:
278***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for a reckless driver.

 ...
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09-003104     Traffic Violation
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : Jackson Ave
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Davis, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: PR3           Time Reported: 16:32      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 16:36      Time Completed : 16:59

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
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Dispatch Summary: Priest River Officer requested a case for a traffic offense.

 ...

09-003105     Welfare Check
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : 42 Bass Ln
                           Hope                 ID 83836
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 16:44      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 17:26

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for a welfare check.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003106     Dog Complaint
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 300 S 2nd Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Dressel R
        Disposition : UTL

        Unit: SP51          Time Reported: 17:08      Time Dispatched: 17:11
                            Time Arrived : 17:15      Time Completed : 17:19

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:    Case for a dog complaint.

02/27/09                   Bonner County Dispatch 911                        212
05:03                Daily Activity Log, with Law Narrative          Page:    15

                               Date: 02/26/09
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 ...

09-003107     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 902 N Ella Ave
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                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Dressel R
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: SP51          Time Reported: 17:20      Time Dispatched: 17:23
                            Time Arrived : 17:25      Time Completed : 18:15

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for a citizen assist.

 ...

09-003108     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : Highway 95; 465000 SB
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Mattingley, C
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 51            Time Reported: 17:23      Time Dispatched: 17:26
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 17:28

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case to cover a reckless vehicle.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003109     Grand Theft
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 32131 Highway 200; Payless Gas
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ
        Disposition : NR
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        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 18:17      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 18:36

        Narrative:
278***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for a gas drive-off.
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________________________________________________________________________________

 ...

09-003110     Battery
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 1023 Park Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 19:09      Time Dispatched: 19:11
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 19:58

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for a battery.

 ...

09-003111     Reckless Driving
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 458000 Highway 95
                           Cocolalla            ID 83813
        Responding Officers: BCSO
        Disposition : UTL

        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 19:22      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:54

        Narrative:
51**PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for a reckless driver.
________________________________________________________________________________

 ...
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09-003112     Information
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : Highway 200 & Kootenai Cutoff Rd
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                           Ponderay             ID 83852
        Responding Officers: Maurer S
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 4007          Time Reported: 19:30      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 19:42

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Case for malfunction traffic light.

 ...

09-003113     Trespassing
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 565 Hummingbird Ln
                           Blanchard            ID 83804
        Responding Officers: Reynolds, T
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 271           Time Reported: 20:00      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:24

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for the report of a trespasser.

 ...

09-003114     Tobacco Violation
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : Michigan St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hoyland, I
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP36          Time Reported: 20:24      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 20:24      Time Completed : 20:30

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Case for tobacco offense.
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 ...

09-003115     Suspicious Person/Circumstance
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : 436 Meadowlark Ln
                           Oldtown              ID 83822
        Responding Officers: Reynolds, T, Lakewold, R
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 271           Time Reported: 20:30      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 20:39      Time Completed : 20:52

        Unit: 50            Time Reported: 20:30      Time Dispatched: 20:34
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 20:52

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case for suspicious activity.

 ...

09-003116     Lost Property
        Call Received By: Kieling, M

        Incident Address : 1123 W Lake St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hoyland, I
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP36          Time Reported: 20:42      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 22:06

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Case for lost property.

 ...
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09-003117     Citizen Assist
        Call Received By: Sumner, C

        Incident Address : 3415 Highway 2
                           Priest River         ID 83856
        Responding Officers: Martinez, B
        Disposition : NR

        Unit: 138           Time Reported: 20:52      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 03:57

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary: Case to assist a citizen.

 ...

09-003118     Welfare Check
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : 324 Dearborn St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Hottman, M
        Disposition : UNF

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 21:13      Time Dispatched: 21:17
                            Time Arrived : 21:24      Time Completed : 21:39

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:Case for a welfare check.

 ...

09-003119     Hazardous condition, standby
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : 63000 Highway 200
                           Clark Fork           ID 83811
        Responding Officers: Reed, A, Howard, B, BCSO
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 3401          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 00:52

        Unit: 3402          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 00:52
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        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 22:10

        Unit: EPFD          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 00:52

        Narrative:
***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:  Deputies were advised of a hazardous condition.

 ...

09-003120     Hazardous condition, standby
        Call Received By: Munson, B

        Incident Address : 63000 Highway 200
                           Clark Fork           ID 83811
        Responding Officers: Reed, A, Howard, B, BCSO
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 3401          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 00:52

        Unit: 3402          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 00:52

        Unit: BCSO          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 22:10

        Unit: EPFD          Time Reported: 21:48      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 00:52

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Emergency Management personnel were notified of a
hazardous condition.

 ...

09-003121     Misdemeanor Warrant Arrest
        Call Received By: Earls, M

        Incident Address : 205 Halley St; #13
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiedebush, J
        Disposition : ACT
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        Unit: 289           Time Reported: 23:02      Time Dispatched: 23:04
                            Time Arrived : 23:03      Time Completed : 23:36

        Narrative:
289***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:  Christopher Raymond Gonnason dob 01-23-1967 was arrested for
a warrant out of Cassia County.

 ...

09-003122     Probation Violation
        Call Received By: Claffey, L

        Incident Address : 1400 N Division St
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Dressel R
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: SP51          Time Reported: 23:17      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 23:17      Time Completed : 23:18

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement: Sandpoint City Officer requested case to cover
probation violation.

 ...

09-003123     Shots fired
        Call Received By: Earls, M

        Incident Address : 411 Grouse Rd
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 23:46      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 00:20

        Narrative:
278***PENDING***
Dispatch Summary:  Deputies handled a case for shots fired.
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09-003124     Robbery
        Call Received By: Claffey, L

        Incident Address : 5th Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ, Wiedebush, J, Hoyland, I, Hottman,
        Disposition : ACT

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:20
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 01:00

        Unit: 289           Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 00:12      Time Completed : 00:58

        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:10
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 01:11

        Unit: SP36          Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:09
                            Time Arrived : 00:14      Time Completed : 00:58

        Unit: SP51          Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:10
                            Time Arrived : 00:43      Time Completed : 01:11

        Narrative:
Dispatch Summary Statement:  Sandpoint City Officers investigated report of a
robbery.

 ...

09-003125     Robbery
        Call Received By: Earls, M

        Incident Address : 5th Ave
                           Sandpoint            ID 83864
        Responding Officers: Wiens, CJ, Wiedebush, J, Hoyland, I, Hottman,
        Disposition : AST

        Unit: 278           Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:20
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 01:00

        Unit: 289           Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched:
                            Time Arrived : 00:12      Time Completed : 00:58
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        Unit: SP30          Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:10
                            Time Arrived :            Time Completed : 01:11

        Unit: SP36          Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:09
                            Time Arrived : 00:14      Time Completed : 00:58

        Unit: SP51          Time Reported: 00:06      Time Dispatched: 00:10
                            Time Arrived : 00:43      Time Completed : 01:11
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        Narrative:
289***PENDING***138
Dispatch Summary:  Deputies assisted Sandpoint Police in searching for a
possible robbery suspect.

 ...

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Report Includes:
All reported dates greater than `05:00:00 02/26/09`
All natures
All responsible officers
All received by officers
All dispositions
All locations
All cities
All agencies
All responding officers
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
                  *** End of Report /tmp/rptipdbEa-rplwdal.r1_1 ***
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